Park Committee Minutes, February 3rd 2015
Call to Order -  6:06 pm

In Attendance- Karen Trempus, Scott Gumto Bob Pilat Doug Roth.  Residents Terry, Brian and Nicholas Helfer, John Trempus and Paul Walter. 

Motion to Approve Minutes from January 6th Meeting-

Motion by Scot Gumto, Second Karen Trempus, motion approved.

Old Business-


-Eagle Scout Candidate Nicholas Helfer describes his project at Harcrest Park.  He plans to prepare a site for a pavilion in honor of Dale and Betty Hartzell.  


Motion to approve the project: Scott Gumto, Second Karen Trempus, Motion approved.


-Barn Removal- Doug reports he is still talking with contractors about the barn, another one viewed it over the weekend.  The Audubon has contacted the Township too about possibly getting some wood and stone to use in their barn renovation at the Succop Nature Park.


-Wetland Delineation - The Township may have to put in a bridge to cross the creek instead of a pipe.  Doug will research for more information.  


-Donor Letter -  Bob is still working on the donor letter, Doug says he’ll write one too and we can use the best of both.  

New Business-


-The Township is applying for the County park grant for the pavilion honoring the Hartzell’s

-Doug and Linda met with Gary Pinkerton and Wendy Leslie to discuss the DCNR Grant due in April.  It is a matching grant and Gary Pinkerton is going to submit it on the Township’s behalf.

Other Business-


Bob questions storing of Township equipment in the maintenance building when ever it is built.

Motion to Adjourn-


Karen Trempus, Second by Scott Gumto

Next Meeting -  March 3rd at the Penn Township Municipal Bldg.  

